
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

As a conclusion to studying colonialism in Africa, our class is going to be watching the movie The Legend of Tarzan (2016). The movie is rated PG-13, and because it is true to the time period and social situation in which it is set, it contains profanity and a few racial slurs. The movie contains some violent scenes, as well.  Some romantic scenes and other scenes deemed inappropriate will not be shown.  In addition, anything that students should not hear will be muted.
In order for your student to participate in this class activity, I need your written consent. Please detach the form below and have your student return it to me on or before Thursday, December 13th. If you choose not to allow your student to participate, or if the permission slip is not returned, he or she will be given an alternate activity to complete in another room.
Please feel free to contact me with any questions. 

Lauren Puckett
Lauren.Puckett@cobbk12.org
_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 

STUDENT NAME (printed): ______________________________________________

CHECK ONE:
____ I give my student permission to watch the movie The Legend of Tarzan. 

____ I DO NOT give my student permission to watch the movie The Legend of Tarzan.  He or she will complete the alternate assignment in another room.
_____________________________________

Parent/Guardian PRINTED name

_____________________________________
____________________________

Parent/Guardian Signature



Date

